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October 2, 2024 
 
 
Dear Chief Elected Officials: 
 
The Government is Alberta is increasingly concerned about the federal carbon tax’s impact on 
municipalities. For the provincial government to better understand the pressures municipalities 
are facing and advocate to the federal government on your behalf, we are requesting that all 
Alberta municipalities share data relating to the impact of the carbon tax on your operations, 
both directly and indirectly. 
 
I am inviting you to share your municipality’s feedback through this online survey, 
https://extranet.gov.ab.ca/opinio6/s?s=64826, which will be open until 4:00pm on October 
9, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the survey, I encourage you to connect with us at 
ma.engagement@gov.ab.ca.  
 
I look forward to hearing your perspectives on this important issue.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Ric McIver 
Minister of Municipal Affairs  
 
 
cc: Chief Administrative Officers 
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